GARVE AND DISTRICT COMMUNITY COUNCLL
MINUTES

of the meeting held on Tuesday 1st February 2005 at Garve

Present: Doug Winship, Lady Eliza Leslie Melvilie, Einir Hughes Winship, Pat
Campbell, Sheree Grant, Marian Mackenzie, Alec Mackenzie, Kenneth Maclean,
Councilior Ewen Mackinnon and two members of the public,

Apologies:  Jim Ruggles-Brise, Uisdean Menzies, Sgt 8 Black.

Approval of the minutes of the previous meeting was proposed by Sheree Grant and
seconded by Lady Eliza.

Matters Arising:
Sheree announced that a grant of £5,000 towards a photocopier is to be awarded from
the Lottery Fund.

Achnasheen Water - Ewen will try and find out when work is to be done/completed.
If further problems make life miserable in the village, it was proposed the press
should be contacted.”

Any Gther Business:

It was suggested that First Scotrail’s timetable has recenily been more of a “rough
guide”, as a number of trains have been very late, ot not turned up at all. Ewen asked
that anyone with a complaint about local rail travel should phone him.

Pat Campbell mentioned that the pathways on Forestry land at Wade’s Bridge had
been closed off after the big storm, and not yet reopened. Doug will speak to Peter
Walling,

Eddie Smith pointed out that he was still not receiving flood warnings for Kitlin
Farm, Garve, at the same time as Marybank. This was surely agreed with the police
and SEPA last year. Hddie was recommended to get in touch with both SEPA and
Northern Constabulary.

Sue Tarr told the meeting that Highland Office Equipment kindly printed the current
edition of News and Views free of charge. A letter of thanks to be sent.

Date of next meeting: Tuesday 5th April at Achnasheen.



